
Emails to the Board of Education
August 11 - September 8, 2023

Name Date of Email Topic

Mary Ann Vitone August 14 Sharing an article

Rachel Padron August 14 Question about interview process

Bre Stetka August 16 Board meeting feedback

Tom Dymit August 16 School calendar

Megan Kolisch August 17 Safety link question

Rebecca Hernandez August 17 Staff member concern

Tom Halan August 18 Wetland questions

Tom Dymit August 20 Fundraising idea

James and Karen Seward August 24 Student concern

Andrea Koziarz August 25 School Calendar

Tom Halan August 25 Wetland concern

Penelope Halan August 25 Wetland concern

Rebecca Hernandez August 26 Uniform grievance

Joe Piombino August 29 Sharing an article

Elisabeth Aikens August 28 ID scanning system

Allison Valentine August 30 IL Public Act 103-0532



Mark Perry September 4 Official complaint


